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Dear TPC,

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Like most Tasmanians/Australians, | am worried about the state of democracy in our country. We as a nation, are not
heading in the right direction, and we haven't been for many years.

The democratic process in this state has been tarnished over and over. You have the opportunity to help repair it and
the faith that voters have in this process, voters whom choose who takes part in the government, governing this
country, but also this state!

Without democracy, the most important part of a modern and developed countries' (of which our government
continuously tries to convince us and the world that we are) identity, ALL of us end up living in a country that we don't
respect, and as slaves to terror!!

| have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart.

The Premier has failed to respond to a public call to extend the timeline to allow Tasmanians to enjoy their holidays,
without being cut out of a vital democratic process.

It is because of this that |, and most other Tasmanians,:

- am particularly concerned that there be full disclosure of all communications between government, the AFL and all
consultants

- share Our Place’s concerns about the Government’s attempts to limit input to this process by the imposition of
appalling timelines

- want the guidelines to highlight the the State Government’s role in ensuring long-term traffic planning for the citizens
of Hobart instead of contorting traffic routes as a knee-jerk response to a stadium proposal

- want the guidelines to give proper weight to the expressed need for meaningful Aboriginal reconciliation at the Mac
Point site



- want the guidelines to ensure that no discredited consultants such as PwC (PricewaterhouseCooper) are engaged in
the assessment process

- don’t want the guidelines to reflect an assumption that Tasmanians can’t have AFWL and AFL teams without having a
costly, poorly-planned and ugly stadium at Mac Point

- want the guidelines to ensure that all project consultants be at arm’s length from the Tasmanian Government

- want the guidelines to set out requirements for photo montages that show Tasmanians realistic images of the
proposed stadium and its overwhelming impact

- want the guidelines to give proper weight to considerations impacting on the quality of life of Hobart residents who
live in the vicinity of Mac Point

Yours faithfully,

Suzanne Duyster





